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Comments: Dear USFS,

I am writing today in support of Grand Targhee and their master development plan. Grand Targhee is an stable
and viable employer in the Valley and contributes to our community in multiple ways. The recreation
opportunities in both winter and summer are economic drivers for our Driggs and Victor communities.

Please accept my letter in support and | hope that this project is able to move forward.

Thank you!



